
Mr. Eric Grinstern February 6. 2015 
DepHr!ment r::nvironmcntal 
350 Ottawa /\venue. Unit 10 
Grand Rapids, MI. 49503-2341 
RE: Letter of Violation Compliance 

Dcar Mr. Grinstern: 

After a from the DEQ on January 14.2015 we have received a '"Letter Of Violation" 
rhis letter indicated that Tri-State Aluminum has tailed to maintain records of the 
monthly tonnage of aluminum melted and daily records of t1uxcs used in pounds per day: 
since the visit we have implemented a ''Daily Metal and Flux Usage Log''. We have 
included a copy of the log f(lr your review. The log will he completed on a daily bases hy 
the Melt Technician and stored in the Melt Department for reference. Management will 
''"'''''""'to up and is At we 
the new log will satisfy the requirements set forth by the Department of Environmental 
Quality. Please feel lrce to contact us with any questions or concerns that you may have. 

Sincerely. 

Dan Smith 


